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Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Newsletter 
 

         
Nursery: DIAMOND: AM: Mawaddah, PM: Sham Alw, 
Reception: CORAL: Lara, Jordan, RUBY: Leen, AMBER:  Hussain,  
Year 1: JADE:  Abdulhaadi, improving in Maths. Sharjeel, great effort in 
writing. EMERALD: Shayan, Ayaa, their excellent effort in writing! 
TURQUOISE: Dora-Viktoria, Layla for amazing writing.   
Year 2: CRYSTAL: Fatimah, being independent. Muneeb, great role 
model.  ONYX: Nezar, Omed, SAPPHIRE: Adnan & Hafsa, good progress in 
Maths 
Year 3: TOPAZ:  Jasir, excellent reading & writing. Kinza, improving her 
handwriting and reading.  
AQUAMARINE: Amer, excellent maths. Alimar trying her hardest. OPAL: Omar, 
more independent. Khidr, giving 100% and being resilient. 
Year 4: GARNET: Sara, Aminah, excellent cricket skills!  ZIRCON: Ali, being 
independent.  Nashad, doing the right thing.  AMMOLITE: Jumana and Jana, 
settling in very well, showing our school’s spirit values!  
Year 5: AMETHYST: Magdolna, Lilian for doing the right thing also integrity. 
MOLDAVITE: Sherin, perseverance. Chrishan, thoughtful, and creative 
contributions. PEARL: Jerome, practicing hard. Zohra excellent behaviour. 
Year 6: QUARTZ: Shaker, Alim, TANZANITE: Danial, brilliant attitude. Sara, 
always trying her best.  LAPIS-LAZULI: Mosope and Ahmed giving 100%. 

 

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS 

from Nursery to Year 6.  You are AMAZING! 

 
 

 

 

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, 

RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of 

others The SPIRIT we all know 

 

 

 

Week ending 28.1.2022 

Reading is a priority in our school 

We are aware that English is not the main language spoken in many 

of our children’s homes. However, our children are reading and 

speaking English at school and should be encouraged to do the same 

at home. 

Please encourage your child to read at home as they are taking 

reading books home every day. Reading improves their vocabulary 

and language skills. Our children learn new words as they read, 

which also helps them in their writing and other subjects. Every 

child should be reading at home and getting their reading records 

signed. 

Pupils should wear PE clothes to school on their PE day. 

Some of our parents have asked that pupils wear the PE kit to school 

instead of changing in class. I am therefore expecting that everyone 

in the class that has PE, wears their PE clothes (red shirt and black 

jogging bottoms) to school. The class must still look uniformed on 

their PE days. 

 

 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

30th Jan – 6th Feb -National story telling 
Week  
Mon 31st Jan- Mental Health assembly 
(Time to Talk)  
Mon 31st Jan School Council Meeting 

Wednesday 2nd, Thurs 3rd, Fri 4th - 
February Hearing and Vision Screening 
Yr1   
Fri 4th Feb -Safer Internet Assembly  
Mon 7th Feb - Chinese New Year 
Assembly   
Fri 11th Feb- Science assembly- Women 
and Girls in Science  

 Fri 11th Feb- Healthy Community 

Day-Parent Meeting and Last day of 
term.  

Feb 21: School Reopens  
 

DO NOT BOOK HOLIDAYS DURING 

SCHOOL TIME. 

It is required by law that children 

attend school during school time. 

Children are given holidays during 

the year and should not miss out 

on valuable learning time when 

school is in session.  

Absences will not be authorised 

when children are meant to be in 

school. We will report families 

who are consistently keeping 

children away from school 

without valid reasons. 
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Curriculum Photo Page! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 


